
 

 
 
20 November 2019 
 
Thornley with Wheatley Parish Council 
c/o Woodhill 
Chipping Road 
Thornley with Wheatley 
Longridge 
PR3 2TB 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of Thornley Community Space, we would like to thank you for your donation of 
£4,000 in support of our continuing renovation works. Your generosity is greatly appreciated 
and has helped us to continue with the work, particularly in the foyer and WC areas.  
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Trustees Thornley Community Space 
 

 

 
 

Registered Charity Number: 1152989 
Email: office@thornleycommunityspace.org 


